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Dear Committee Members: 

I support HB 4097 because Oregonians who are negatively impacted by their past, 

even after they complete their debt to society, need a path to expungement so they 

are able to obtain employment, find housing, and live as law-abiding citizens. Thank 

you for your consideration of this humane legal remedy to avoid additionally 

punishing individuals who have completed all other requirements. 

Sincerely, 

Kristan Knapp, concerned citizen 

 


